
 

 

Registering with CampMinder, Instructions for Parents 

Dear FAMILY, 

Registration is now open for our trip to Washington, DC on the Religious Action Center’s L’Taken Social 
Justice Seminar. 

Each student must have a parent/guardian register them for L’Taken in the CampMinder registration 
system. Before you begin registering your student, make sure you know:  

• The congregation or group you are traveling with:  
• Date of your congregation’s L’Taken:  
• Your congressional district: 

o  You can look that up here, Find My District, by plugging in your home address.  
• You must complete the registration process in one session. It should take approximately 15 

minutes to complete. You will not be able to save and restart an online application later. 

This registration will ask for participant information about your child, health and safety information, and 
parent/guardian information. Information that is submitted will be shared with your 
congregation/group’s chaperones and contacts. Payment will not be collected when you register, all 
payment will be handled by your congregation.  

L’Taken registrations are due by DUE DATE 

Register here: L’Taken Student Registration 

We are looking forward to our trip to D.C.! Let us know if you have any registration questions. 

Sincerely, 

X 

 

  

https://ziplook.house.gov/htbin/findrep_house?ZIP=
https://urjrac.campintouch.com/ui/forms/application/camper/App


 

Registering with CampMinder, Instructions for Chaperones 

Dear Chaperone, 

Thank you for chaperoning our students on our trip to Washington, DC on the Religious Action Center’s 
L’Taken Social Justice Seminar. 

Each chaperone must register themselves individually through the CampMinder system. Before you 
begin registering, please take note of the following information:  

• The congregation or group you are traveling with:  
• Date of your congregation’s L’Taken:  
• You must complete the registration process in one session. It should take approximately 15 

minutes to complete. You will not be able to save and restart an online application later. 

This registration will ask for health and safety information. Information that is submitted will be shared 
with your congregation so in case of emergency in D.C., we have the information we need.  

L’Taken registrations are due by DUE DATE 

Register here: L’Taken Chaperone Registration 

Thank you so much for being a L’Taken chaperone this year!  

Sincerely,  
X 

 

https://urjrac.campintouch.com/ui/forms/application/person/App

